
EL DORADO HILLS 

FIR EPA TMENT 
"Serving tfie Communities of <E[ <Doracfo J{i[(~, C](escue ancf Latro6e" 

January 19, 2017 

Shiva Frentzen, Chairwoman 
El Dorado County - Board of Supervisors 
330 Fair Lane, Building A 
Plac·erville, CA 95667 

RE: Resignation - Fire Advisory Committee 

Shiva, 

Please accept this letter as my resignation from the El Dorado County Fire Advisory 
Committee. 

Over.the last several years, El Dorado County has had a significant turnover of local 
Fire Chiefs. While change in leadership at any organization level is always disruptive, 
these changes allow leaders with new ideas and energy to rise to the top. 

Having served on the Fire Advisory Committee since 2007, I feel that it is time for me 
to step aside and allow the new leadership of the El Dorado County Fire Chiefs 
Association, working with the Board of Supervisors, to finally find some permanent 
solutions to the many issues our local Fire Districts face. 

Fire Chief Clive Savacool, President of the El Dorado County Fire Chiefs Association, 
will be contacting you regarding his recommendation for my replacement on the 
committee. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas M. Keating, Deputy Chief 
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